Satisfy us in the morning with your unfailing love,
that we may sing for joy and be glad all our days.
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Director Update

This past weekend we had a guest speaker
in our church who spoke on the topic of joy.
We were reminded of how our joy must not
be dependent on our circumstances. In
Philippians 4:4 Paul says, “Rejoice in the
Lord always; again | will say, rejoice.” The
Lord is our source of joy and there are
many secondary pleasures in this world
that ought to point our rejoicing to the one
who gives us these things.

It is not hard to rejoice when we hear
reports of restrictions being lifted that would
allow for camp to function more fully!
Things are shaping up for a great summer
of camp! It is looking more likely that we
can have overnight camps than it has in the
last two years! This would mean that the
farther communities like Norway House and
Moose Lake could once again send
campers. This excites me very much!

Another exciting development is the
addition of family camp. | really look
forward to the different dynamic this will
bring to camp. We hope to get to know
many people at a deeper level in this way.
If you are interested in coming to family
camp, which will be July 23-26, please let
me know. It is open to anyone.

Please take note that we are looking to fill a
number of positions such as Waymaker
leaders, lifeguard, head cook, as well as
cabin leaders. We are in communication
with a potential program director but
nothing has been finalized so please keep
that in your prayers.

Our desire is still to take a group of camp
staff to Moose Lake and Norway House this
spring and see the people there that we miss
so much. Please pray that this will be a
possibility.

- Logan Bueckert, Camp Director

We are seeking applicants for multiple
leadership positions at camp this summer. -
For more information, contact Logan at :
director@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca

Please continue to pray for all campers and staff
who have attended SBBC!

...So that children in this area may know the Lord
Jesus Christ — the Way, the Truth, and the Life.
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Steeprock Bay Bible Camp

Knowing the love of Jesus and following Him together

The introduction of a drone has provided some great aerial photos and video footage!

Treasurer Update

Charitable receipts have been sent out and
anyone with questions can contact me
either

at treasurer@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca or
at 204-572-7610.

SBBC is no longer accepting donations via
Paypal. E-transfers can be sent

to treasurer@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca
and cheques can be mailed to the address
below.

- Brad Muller, Treasurer

Board Update

Thank you to all of you who have prayed
about the land use permit concern. We
believe God is in the process of answering
those prayers- though it is certainly not
signed, sealed, and delivered yet. Please
continue to pray with us that we may “find
favor in the presence of this man”
(Nehemiah 1:11). We feel that there is
reason to hope that the camp permit will be
expanded to include the whole camp
grounds from the river out to the highway.

- Ferlin Abrahamson, Chair

On Social Media = Steeprock Bay Bible Camp
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= steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca

If you do not wish to receive this newsletter, please contact the camp by mail or email info@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca
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